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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Trissler, Adam Z. <AZTRISSLER@stthomas.edu>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 10:27 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul); sltrissler@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Assessment Question

Hello Mai-  

  

Thank you for speaking with me this afternoon. We are happy to come to the city council meeting in June if 

need be as you said. Evenings definitely help! My wife and I are new homeowners in St. Paul Highland Park at 

1290 Eleanor. We received a 'ratification of assessment' letter for property cleaning.  Assessment # 148524. Our 

house is a brand new home that was being built form ground up. The home was not yet complete at time of ths 

assessment ad we do not dispute that there was something to clean up in front yard because house was not 

completed at that time. We are only disputing fees due to the period of construction. I believe at the time of 

assessment we were also getting everything moved in, but anthing from my wife and I was brought inside or 

thrown in trash. Any trash or items in front of house was 100% from construction.  

  

Thanks so much. Have a great day! 

  

Adam Trissler 

(651) 269-8769 

From: Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul) [tanya.townsend@ci.stpaul.mn.us] 

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 10:11 AM 

To: Trissler, Adam Z. 
Subject: RE: Assessment Question 

Adam you can contact the Legislative Hearing Office, Mai Vang at 651-266-8563 . She will set up a new Date for you. 

  
Thanks, 


